
Sunday, March 30, 2025 
 
Good afternoon, Sardis Families. Welcome back to Sunday afternoon emails. I hope your 
family has enjoyed time together over the last two weeks but also that the students are 
ready to come back as we get ready for the final three months of school! Here are some 
things for you to know as we head into week #31 at Sardis Elementary: 
 
*The last day for Purdys orders is Tuesday, April 1st. Don’t delay if you’re looking for an easy 
way to get some delicious Easter chocolate delivered to the school and to support our 
Grade 3s with their trip to camp! Pick-up of items will be Tuesday, April 15th.  The link 
is Easter 2025, you’ll just need to fill in your info (you’ll need an email address), click “Join 
Campaign”, and enter campaign number – 56544. 
 
*This Friday is the Shandhar Hut hot lunch for those who have ordered.  
 
*Friday is also our class and team photo day. It looks like the weather is going to be nice so 
we’ll be able to take these outside again!  
 
*We’d like to have all yearbook order forms in by Friday as well. If you can’t find your form, 
we have more at the office and I have attached one to the email today as well.  
 
*If you haven’t sent back your child’s learning update envelope, we would appreciate you 
sending it back this week so it can be re-used for Term 3.  
 
*Mrs. Campbell and Mrs. Fast are excited to present a parent/guardian workshop on 
emotional coaching for when students are experiencing big feelings. Their Empower Hour 
sessions are on Monday, April 14th at 1:00 pm or 6:00pm! There is more information 
attached to this email and if you’d like to attend, they would appreciate you letting them 
know with an email confirmation 
(ronni_fast@sd33.bc.ca or shelby_campbell@sd33.bc.ca). 
 
*Ms. Robbie has retired now and we welcome Jenna Anweiler as the newest Supervision 
Assistant joining our team. Ms. Robbie used to put the cones out for us each day in the 
parking lot, so while Mrs. Sanderson and I will do our best to remember to do that, please 
remember that parking is not permitted along the curb by the gym and cars shouldn't be 
double parked behind staff vehicles.  
 
I hope bedtime goes well tonight, maybe a little earlier than the kids are used to since the 
break began, and the morning alarm isn’t too much of a shock for anyone who has gotten 
used to sleeping in!  
Mrs. Kasper 
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